
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
January	10,	2025		
	
Dear	Thomas,	
	
We	at	the	Research	Council	on	Mathematics	Learning	(RCML)	want	to	express	our	
sincere	gratitude	for	your	invaluable	contribution	to	the	52nd	Annual	Meeting	
Proceedings.	Your	willingness	to	donate	your	time	and	expertise	as	a	reviewer	was	
essential	to	ensuring	the	high	quality	of	our	publication.	
	
Each	manuscript	received	blind	reviews	from	at	least	two	reviewers,	and	your	
insightful	feedback	proved	to	be	incredibly	helpful	to	the	authors.	Your	
contributions	directly	strengthened	the	proceedings	and	their	impact	on	the	
mathematics	education	community.	
	
We	hope	you	enjoyed	reviewing	manuscripts	and	would	consider	serving	in	this	
capacity	again	for	next	year's	meeting.	We	also	encourage	you	to	submit	your	own	
research	for	consideration	in	the	2026	RCML	Proceedings.	
	
Thank	you	once	again	for	your	dedication	to	the	RCML	and	the	advancement	of	
mathematics	education.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	Ann	Wheeler	and	Pavneet	Kaur	Bharaj	
Co-Editors,	Proceedings	for	the	52nd	Annual	Meeting	of	the	RCML		
rcmlproceedings@gmail.com	


